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Bulletin No 2016-1 dated 8th December 2015 for the 
CADET HONDA SPECIFIC CLASS REGULATIONS: 

 
Dear Competitor 
 
Please note this bulletin reference B4.2.1 of the MSA Kart Race Yearbook. 
 
B4.2.1 Addition: 
From 1

st
 January 2016 to 30

th
 March 2016 either the current Honda Exhaust as detailed in the Honda 

Technical Regulations Version 11 2016 Section 4, or the DEPHC1600 exhaust from DEP Pipes is 

permitted. 

 

From 31
st
  March 2016 only the DEPHC1600 exhaust is permitted in the class. 

 

When the DEPC1600 exhaust is in use the mandatory heat shield DEPHG16#01 must be fitted at all 

times. 

 

Signed by Graham Smith, Secretary ABkC  
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Joe Hickerton 
MSA Technical Administrator 

08 December 2015 
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